
Barclay Road Closed In New Britain Township  

New Britain Township has announced that Barclay Road is closed during the day over the 

next several weeks for construction. The closure is from Township Line Road to New Galena 

Road. 
 

 

 
 

 

Residents should expect delays and follow the posted detour signs. 
 

 


